
 

 

15th June 2018 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

Year 6 Production Costumes 
 
We hope you are all looking forward to watching your children in their upcoming end of year 

production! We are busy rehearsing, and would now like to start preparing our costumes. Most 

children do not need to wear anything in particular but we would appreciate some donations for 

a dressing-up box scene. With this in mind, if you have any of the following items at home, 

please could they be brought into school by our first dress rehearsal on Tuesday 10th July. 

 

 A Taylor Swift wig 

 A pop star outfit 

 A tutu 

 A Charlie Chaplin bowler hat and stick 

 A deerstalker hat 

 A crown and cloak for the Queen 

 A white sheet for Aristotle’s toga 

 An Egyptian-style headdress 

 A football kit 

 A superhero outfit 

 

Please also note that any children in ‘Kim’s gang’ need to wear dark clothing and any children in 

‘Danny and Jake’s gang’ need to wear light clothing. 

 

Please ensure that all items are placed in a bag that has been clearly marked with your child’s 

name and class.  

 

Kind regards, 

 

Wendy Gibson, Natalie Gomez and Kat Rowe 

Year 6 Teachers 

 


